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As the ninth year of operation is completed, the Maine Child Welfare Services Ombudsman Program
would like to acknowledge the many people who have helped assure the success of the mission of the
Ombudsman Program to support better outcomes for children and families served by the Child Welfare
System. Unfortunately, space does not allow listing all the people and their contributions.

The staff of public and private agencies that provide services to children and families
involved in the child welfare system, for their efforts to implement new ideas and
expectations at the frontline, where it matters most.

Senior management staff in the Office of Child and Family Services, led by Therese Cahill-Low,
for their ongoing efforts to make family support the focus of child welfare practice, to
keep children safe, and to assure integration of the children’s behavioral health system.

Susan Getman, Senior Director, Strategic Consulting Services of Casey Family Programs, for
her support and consultation on child welfare policy (most notably for 2011, her work
to support stronger engagement with fathers and also the reinstitution of parental rights)
and connection to Casey Family Programs’ national resources on child welfare policy
and practice.

In addition to the traditional Ombudsman’s work that Maine Children’s Alliance does,
the Fostering Connections grant-work, this year, afforded the Ombudsman Program a
unique opportunity to better understand the challenges to educational stability for
youth in care. Although this study was completed at the request of Annie E. Casey
Foundation through Maine Children’s Alliance, the Ombudsman Program is now better
able to support strong policy for children and youth in the child welfare system, to have
educational success. We would therefore like to pay special acknowledgement to the
following individuals/groups for their contributions to this study:

Annie E. Casey Foundation
Dr. Win Turner, PhD – Consultant
Jeff Carty – Consultant
Nancy Connelly – Department of Education
Richard Totten – Consultant
Virginia Marriner – Department of Health and Human Services/Office of Child and

Family Services,Youth Leadership Advisory Council (YLAT)






